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To whom it may concern,

| would like to comment on the proposed NYC Council district map, specifically on the newly drawn borders between
District 22 and District 26 in Queens. As President of the Community Education Council for Community School District
30, which includes all of the current and proposed City Council District 22, and much of the current and new City Council
District 26, | have seen the value that City Council members have to school communities through advocacy, funding, and
publicity. The current and proposed maps split P.S. 151 from Woodside Houses, the residents of which make up a core
population of the school. Moving Woodside Houses to District 22 or Moving the block that contains PS 151 to District 26
would allow for the City Council to better advocate for P.S. 151 and the families whose children attend it, and | urge the
Districting Commission reconsider this part of the border between these two districts.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Greenberg

Jonathan Greenberg
President, Community Education Council
District 30, New York City

My pronouns are he/him/his.





